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Scholarships Available from Racial Ethnic & Women’s Ministries to 
Attend the White Privilege Conference 

April 14-17, 2016, Marriott Philadelphia Downtown Hotel 
 

Are you a European American Presbyterian committed to intercultural ministries and 
racial justice? Do you want to learn more about how you can end institutional racism in 
your lifetime? Are you in a congregation or organization where you can share information 
and engage in conversations? 
 

Racial Ethnic & Women’s Ministries in the Presbyterian Mission Agency has limited 
scholarships on a first-come first-serve basis for the White Privilege Conference, April 14-
17, 2016, at the Marriott Hotel in Downtown Philadelphia. to cover the registration fee of 
$375 and hotel accommodations for 3 nights at the rate of $169.  Deadline to apply for 
scholarships is March 15, 2016.  
 

Why should I attend? 
We need you as a part of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) to join with other conference 
participants to examine and challenge concepts of privilege and oppression and offer 
solutions and strategies to work toward a more equitable world.   
 

Who attends the WPC? 
The conference is unique in its ability to bring together teachers, university faculty, higher 
education professionals, high school and college students, nonprofit staff, activists, social 
workers and counselors, and members of the spiritual community. Annually, more than 
1,500 attend from more than 35 states, Australia, Bermuda, Canada, and Germany. 
 

What is the deadline, and how do I apply for the scholarship?  
Racial Ethnic & Women’s Ministries has limited scholarships on a first-come, first-serve 
basis.  Submit your scholarship application by Friday, March 15, 2016.  Awardees will be 
notified before March 25, 2016. Awardees will then be able to register for the conference 
via the White Privilege Conference website (see below). 
 

Download the scholarship application at 
https://www.pcusa.org/resource/racial-ethnic-womens-ministries-events-scholarship/ 

 Return it to Jewel McRae at jewel.mcrae@pcusa.org or by fax at 502-569-8228 
by March 15, 2016. 

 
For more information about registering for the White Privilege Conference go to:  

http://www.whiteprivilegeconference.com/registration.html 
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